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As we come to the end of a very challenging and different term in school, I want to thank you all 
for your support and patience. 
 
You and your children have been amazing and it has been a joy to welcome you every morning 
and afternoon and to see the learning journeys that your children are making. 
 
I am sorry that you have not been able to come into school or to be part of our usual celebrations 
or to volunteer in school over the last few months. I trust you are feeling connected to Huntingdon 
Nursery school in spite of the current restrictions. 
 
Please return your parent surveys by Friday so that we can find out from you how 
we are doing.  
 
In light of current vaccine news, we look forward to the Spring and the day when we can celebrate 
as a whole school community! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please also remember to help your children keep warm by layering up and wearing 
warm, waterproof boots, shoes or wellies. Also don’t forget your hats, scarves and 
gloves – January can be very cold and snowy(!). 
 
Please bring in a set of spare clothes in a plastic bag so that we can keep in school. 
 

 
We hope you enjoy a taster of the Christmas Singalongs the 
children have enjoyed in school – look out for our Christmas 
Facebook posts on Friday!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Finally we would just like to wish you all a very happy, healthy and relaxing Christmas. Please 
take care, stay safe and enjoy time with your families in a COVID safe way.   
 
See you all in 2021! 
 
Very best wishes 
Claire  

Headteacher 

Primary School Applications 
Don’t forget – Primary School applications for children with DOB between 01/09/16-
31/08/17, MUST BE COMPLETED by 15/1/21. Please ask for help if you need it. 

 

Our last day of term is today. We look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 4th 
January 2021. During the coming 2-week holiday, if a pupil has symptoms and tests 
positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), please let me know immediately via email: 
head@huntingdon-nur.cambs.sch.uk . I will then support the contact and trace procedures 
to ensure that we keep ourselves and families safe over this period. Thank you. 
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